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Friend’s of Woody (our newly

named PTA) are hosting our ‘Movie

Night’ on Tuesday 11th February.

Children who have purchased a

ticket, will be taken to the halls at

the end of the school day and need
to be collected from the
playground at 5:15pm. 

Rec- 3: Lower School Hall
Y4-6: Upper School Hall 

Please encourage your children
 to continue their daily reading 

and Times Table Rock Stars
 practice over the half-term. 

This makes a huge difference to
 their learning and helps them to make

progress. We look forward to celebrating the
winning classes on TT Rock Stars in assembly

when we return. 

REading & TTRS 



follow us on @woodpeckerhallacademy

Key Dates 
Thursday 13th February -
Pupils finish for half- term 
 Monday 24th Feb- Pupils
return to school 
Thursday 6th March -
World Book Day 
Friday 14th March- Red
Nose Day 
Thursday 27th March-
Parent Consultations 

We will be celebrating World Book 
Day on Thursday 6th March. 

Children are encouraged to come
 into school dressed up as their

 favourite book character. There will 

be lots of amazing activities taking 

place throughout the day and we have
 some authors visiting us! The 

Travelling Book Fair will be with us
 from Monday 24th - Friday 28th 

February. Book tokens will be sent 
home so that children can spend

 these at the fair.  

WORLD BOOK DAY


